WPCA
AGM 2022
This is my social secretary report for the 2022 AGM.
Due to covid restrictions the Fitting Out Supper was cancelled.
The first event was on 24th September when 12 wpca members enjoyed an evening at the Weymouth Pavilion where we saw a production of Dad’s Army.  This was a very good evening.
On 6th November the Laying Up Supper was held at the Nothe Fort.  This was a very nice venue with good food and forty members attended.  Unfortunately the Nothe Fort is no longer taking bookings for evening events otherwise we would have returned for the Fitting Out Supper in April.
On 23rd November we held a musical evening, it was organised primarily by Chris Reid.  Brian Lincoln played some popular tunes on the guitar, Paul Gardner played the clarinet, Alan Twelftree played the accordion and the Weymouth concertina players, played various folk tunes.  There was also some organised dancing.  It was a great, fun evening and I am sure it will be repeated.
The annual Christmas party took place on 14th December.  Due to covid fears it was not attended by as many members as usual, but despite that we had a good time.  The food was organised on a bring a plate basis, which was very successful and may be repeated.  There was a Christmas quiz plus prizes.
The Fitting out supper is arranged for the 8th April at the Weymouth Pavilion.
As usual, if any members have ideas for events that they would like organised, please let me know.
